
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

No: VCO/2025/001 

To : All Staff & Students of DHU 

From : Prof. Dato’ Sr. Dr. Omar bin Osman  

Vice Chancellor 

Cc : En. Rosihan Zain Baharudin 

Chief Executive Officer 

Date : 08th of May 2025 

Subject : DRB-HICOM University Road Safety Notice 

Dear all Staff & Students, 

Road safety is a top priority for the university to ensure the well-being of all campus members. 

Therefore, all staff and students are reminded to always prioritize safety while within and 

outside the campus area. 

The safety measures to be observed are as follows:  

i. Comply with all traffic regulations at all times; 

ii. Prioritize personal safety and act responsibly while on the road; and 

iii. Limit unnecessary movement, especially at night. 

The university hopes that all staff and students will cooperate in adhering to road safety 

regulations for everyone's well-being. Thank you all for your kind attention and cooperation. 

 

"Prioritize Safety, Protect Lives" 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

Prof. Dato’ Sr. Dr. Omar bin Osman 

Vice Chancellor 

DRB-HICOM University of Automotive Malaysia 


